Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Joyce England <tubdog9@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, February 24, 2015 12:02 PM

To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

Subject: Draft EIR, PG&E Certification UNFFR Project NO 2105

Dear Mr. Barnes,

As a long time visitor to Lake Almanor | am appalled by the proposed Alternatives 1 and 2 as described in the
Draft EIR. Lake Almanor is not only a destination to one of the most pristine areas of California but it is
also home to thousands of people who depend on the lake for their livelihood.

The project goal is based on a 37 year old cold water fishery designation under which PG & E is required to
take reasonable steps to cool temperatures to improve fish habitat to renew their license. Building a thermal
curtain is not reasonable and warming water in one area to cool water in another is ludicrous. The curtain itself
will be unsightly and the cost for it will be at the peoples expense.

Too much time and money has gone into this already. Its time to stop this mandated bureaucratic nonsense and
move on to more important issues.

| doubt whether the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission wants to be responsible for the collapse of a
community. Furthermore it is likely that if this moves forward there will be consequences beyond what can be
imagined. That is normally the case when man messes with nature. This is reckless and will have significant
impact.

Sincerely,
Joyce England

1262 Snow Street
Mountain View, CA



